
Telephone Interview Notes 
30 March 2003 

Don Cox, FRO for N621 lE, 22 March 2003 
Interview by 

Mike Krenz, Col. CAP and George Cobley, Major, CAP 

1445 - Explained purpose of call. 
Don received a call from Jim Johnson about noon. He was planning to fly with Christie 
Battle from 2 to 5 PM. 
Don was acquainted with both pilots and that they were current FAA, Medical, and 
CAPF 5 (Don in a 172, Christie in 172 and 182.) 
Don obtained Jim’s phone number in case the flight didn’t close on time. 
Don did not inquire into where the flight was going. He did determine it was a C1 flight. 
Ralph Tomlinson, Lt. Col. CAP, notified Don about 7 PM that the accident had occurred. 

GAC notes. 


